
February 27, 2017 

RE: State Budget Briefing for Mayors 

Dear Mayor: 

We have just been advised that DCA Commissioner Chuck Richman will conduct his annual 

‘listen only’ conference call to brief local government stakeholders on the Governor’s plans on 

local priorities.   Occurring less than an hour before Governor Christie presents his annual budget 

proposal to the Legislature, this will be a “listen only” call to apprise mayors and other local 

officials and interested parties about the impact of the CY’18 budget on local government.    

Here are the particulars.  

Date:            Tuesday, February 28th  

Time:           1:15pm – 1:30pm  

Purpose:       Briefing for Local Government Stakeholders by DCA Commissioner Richman,  

DLGS Director Cunningham and Treasury/OMB staff 

Dial-In:        888-636-3807 / Access Code: 9046681  

Sincerely, 

Michael Darcy, CAE 

Executive Director 

  

  

  

  


